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Notice to the Market disclosed by Oi 

PHAROL, SGPS S.A. informs about the Invitation to the Market released by Oi, S.A., 

conference call to present and discuss the new phase of its Strategic Plan, for the 

2022-2024 triennium, on a new date: July 19, Monday. The conference call will be 

conducted in English with simultaneous translation into Portuguese, at 10:00 am 

(Brasilia), 2:00 pm (UK), 9:00 am (US/NY). 

For more information, see the website www.oi.com.br/ri 

 


